From: Simon Shute

Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 8:13 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Save Robinson Rd, Newport
Categories: DA2020/1756

Hello,

Keep the road as it is, and as local residents want it
Your turning Newport into a drive through
Can't develop a village after you've destroyed one

Regards,
Simon Shute

Newport resident



